
Daily Bulletin: January 24, 2020
B Day

7:00-7:55 ZERO PERIOD
7:55-8:00 PASSING
8:00-9:53 PERIOD 4
9:53-9:59 NUTRITION
09:59-10:08 PASSING
10:08-12:12 PERIOD 5
12:12-12:43 LUNCH
12:43-12:52 PASSING
12:52-2:45 PERIOD 6

CLICK HERE

https://pvhs.pvpusd.net/
https://pvhs.pvpusd.net/apps/pages/school-info-calendars-bell-schedule
https://pvboosterclub.ejoinme.org/MyEvents/CatchtheWave2020DenimandDiamonds/tabid/1089093/Default.aspx
https://files.constantcontact.com/1abc0c6a201/0d0ffa73-c910-4af2-b8eb-a67e82616302.pdf
https://pvhs.pvpusd.net/apps/pages/counseling-staff-counselors
https://pvhs.pvpusd.net/apps/pages/honor-societies
https://4.files.edl.io/b7ce/10/11/19/162458-0b357bd9-c19c-4969-8d07-4d6207cd78ff.pdf
https://pvhs.pvpusd.net/apps/pages/ptsa
https://pvhs.pvpusd.net/apps/pages/ptsa-membership-application


​​PE INDEPENDENT STUDY
Meeting will be held on Tuesday, 1/28/20 in the
Gym during Lunch. All Students who are in this
class please be sure to attend.

Palos Verdes High School ASB is hosting
our annual Winter Formal on Saturday, January 25,
2020 from 8:00-11:00 p.m. at Madame Tussauds in
Hollywood. Students from all grade levels may attend this
semi-formal dance.  

Madame Tussauds is located at 6933 Hollywood Blvd.
in Hollywood, CA 90028. 

Please note that doors close at 9:00 pm, so be sure to



arrive by that time. 

Tickets are on sale at the Student Store until this
Thursday.  Ticket prices are $100 with an ASB card and
$115 without.The price of the ticket includes hors d'oeuvres,
desserts, activities, and of course DANCING!

Guest passes are available in the Student Store. Students
who are driving should bring $15 for parking at the venue.
Click here for a map of the venue, location of the dance, and
parking information.

Questions, please contact Mrs. Maxfield at maxfieldj@pvpusd.net

Attention Seniors: If you applied to four year colleges you may be required to send
them a mid year report which includes your first semester senior year grades. The
mid year report order form and instructions are now available in the counseling
office. You must complete the order form in order to have your mid year report(s)
sent. If you are unsure whether your college(s) require a mid year report we
recommend checking your application portal or calling the admissions office.
Counselors will be sending mid year reports in early February once first semester
grades have posted to transcripts. If you have any questions please see your
counselor.

Attention Junior Parents: The Counseling office will be holding a junior parent

https://files.constantcontact.com/1abc0c6a201/f9212988-77e4-45b2-acdc-5f77f18c5390.pdf


presentation on January 29th at 7:00pm in the MPR (immediately following the
College Essentials Toolkit Keynote Speaker). The counselors will be reviewing
important information regarding the college admissions process and timeline, senior
year course selection, Naviance resources, letters of recommendation and more. If
you are not able to attend we will post the presentation on the PVHS website under
the counseling office section. We hope to see you there. 

The National Honor Society Induction Banquet
is February 3, 2020 at

Trump National Golf Course from 5-8pm.
All new NHS students have received an invitation

and the RSVP form is due now.



Please contact Ms. Secrist at
secristc@pvpusd.net if you have any questions. 

​COLLEGE CAREER CENTER NEWS:
 
SAVE THE DATES for the PVHS COLLEGE
ESSENTIALS TOOLKIT. This series of presentations is for
students in grades 9-11 and their parents. The series will
take place January through March 2020. For more detailed
information on these programs, please visit
our Website.
  

ATTENTION ALL STUDENTS, it is important that you check “New
Messages” at the top of your Naviance Home Page. Information is sent out to
you through Naviance about upcoming College and Career Center events, college
testing/visits/applications, scholarships, and outside opportunities. If you are having
trouble logging into the Naviance, please stop by the CCC so that we can assist you.
 
SCHOLARSHIP OPPORTUNITIES and DEADLINES:
 
Please find below a partial list of scholarships that are now posted on
NAVIANCE. Many of the scholarships shown are for SENIORS ONLY. However,
there are a several open to ALL STUDENTS, grades 9-12. To access more
information on these scholarships, please log onto NAVIANCE. Click on the
COLLEGES tab and then scroll down to SCHOLARSHIPS and MONEY. Click on
SCHOLARSHIP LIST. At this point, select the scholarship of interest. In many cases,
you will be directed to a website for the application. In other instances, you may be
able to download the application directly from NAVIANCE.

JANUARY 31 - ELK’S LEGACY AWARD ($4,000) – seniors only; any
child/grandchild of a living Elk who joined the order on or before April 1, 2017 is
eligible to apply. Candidates who qualify are judged on knowledge, charity,
community service and integrity. To apply, log
ontohttps://www.elks.org/scholars/scholarships/legacy.cfm

mailto:secristc@pvpusd.net
https://4.files.edl.io/499b/12/17/19/015803-03d24610-ef5a-454e-9100-bfa099c4446e.pdf
https://www.elks.org/scholars/scholarships/legacy.cfm


Attention Seniors! Peninsula Education Foundation will award two $1,500
scholarships to students in the graduation class of 2020 who are continuing their
education at the post-secondary level. Applicants must be currently enrolled in the
Palos Verdes Peninsula Unified School District and maintained enrollment for two
years prior to graduation. Application deadline is February 28, 2020.
 
Only online applications will be accepted. The application and more detailed
information can be found at www.pvpef.org under “What We Do – Senior
Scholarships” or at https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/PEF2020.

HOME GAMES

Friday, 1/24
Boys' Soccer vs. Centennial: JV@3pm, V@3pm, 
Boys' JV Basketball vs. Centennial @ 430pm
Girls' Varsity basketball vs.Centennial @ 6pm
Boys' Varsity Basketball vs, Centennial @ 730pm

BOYS’ TENNIS TRYOUTS will be held on the Tennis Courts on January 22, 23,
24, 2020 from 1-430pm. Students must have a current physical on file at the Health
Office to tryout.

http://www.pvpef.org/
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/PEF2020


It's that time of year again…Elections are coming for the PVHS PTSA! 
Please click this link for the Straw Ballot. Send in your nominations to the PVHS

Parliamentarian at queenbee98@cox.net
Nominations are due by 2-21-20. Our election will take place on March 24 at the

PTSA Association meeting.
Hard copies will also be available in the PTSA box in the main office!

Palos Verdes Students and Parents,

We want to hear from you!

As you may know, our school has recently completed an assessment of school
infrastructure and the impact this has on the safety of students who walk, bike, scoot,
and skate to/from school. If you were able to join us – thank you for your support.

https://files.constantcontact.com/1abc0c6a201/0552142c-ef9c-4069-b7fc-5c19d5da09b9.pdf


We have an additional request, the Safe Routes to School project we are partnered
with has prepared a web-survey for parents and students to complete. The web-
survey seeks to answer essential questions that can be used to support applications
to receive funding and make changes to improve the safety of our students. 

​Please complete the survey by January 24th.
 
Student Survey

Parent Survey

Palos Verdes High School | Website  ​  ​  ​

https://lbps.typeform.com/to/UnMYU8
https://lbps.typeform.com/to/DAxeCn
https://pvhs.pvpusd.net/
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Palos-Verdes-High-School/112079282136647
https://twitter.com/PVHS_Seakings
https://www.instagram.com/pvhs_seakings/?hl=en

